





Newsletter April 2022!

Welcome to our newsletter for service users' parents, and carers. We aim to issue the newsletter on a regular basis to keep everybody up to date with news, upcoming events and items of general interest.

Services update

In February, the Government announced that Covid rules would be relaxed and that the country would move to a position where people had to take personal responsibility for keeping the spread of Covid to a minimum, rather than having to comply with legal rules. Since then, we have continued with staff wearing masks indoors, practising social distancing, frequent hand washing and wearing PPE (Personal Protective Equipment) where needed, which has ensured the safety of all those using our service as well as the staff working each day.

Grand bookshop opening!

On 25th March we were delighted to finally open our second hand bookshop called The Secret Bookshop. We were very pleased with the number of people who came along, enticed by the offer of free coffee and homemade cake. The bookshop is now open every Friday from 10-12 so please come along and see what we are up to one Friday! If we continue to be busy we will be opening on

other days during the week.



Email: admin@supportconnections.co.uk Phone: 01664 424044

Website: www.supportandconnections.co.uk

Syston Oakdale FC- update

Since the March newsletter the location of the football training session on a

Thursday afternoon has been changed to Melton rather than Rearsby. If you would like any more details or if this means you can now join the training session please contact our football coach Tommy Williams on 07708 286066.



<u>Jubilee</u> <u>Celebration</u>

To celebrate the Queens Platinum Jubilee we will be holding a 'Picnic in the Park' from **12 to 2pm on Tuesday 31 May** at Egerton Park

Cricket Club in Melton, LE13 ODZ. Sandwiches, drinks and snacks will be provided and all are welcome to join us even if you don't normally attend Support and Connections on a Tuesday, however you will need to make your own transport arrangements for dropping off and being collected. Picnic rugs will be available, but feel free to bring your own camping chair if you prefer!

We will be sending out flyers after Easter so please return the reply slip if you would like to attend.

Dates for your diary

We have quite a few Bank Holidays coming up which means Support & Connections will be closed on the following dates;

Friday 15 April - Good Friday
Monday 18 April - Easter Monday
Monday 2 May - May Day bank holiday
Thursday 2 June - Jubilee bank holiday
Friday 3 June - Jubilee bank holiday
Monday 29 August - August bank holiday



HAPPY EASTER!



Email: admin@supportconnections.co.uk Phone: 01664 424044

Website: www.supportandconnections.co.uk